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From: Jefferys Schandel <sjefferys@penrithcity.nsw.gov.au>
To: Bruce Colman <Bruce.Colman@planning.nsw.gov.au>
CC: Aaron Nangle <Aaron.Nangle@planning.nsw.gov.au>, Brent McLean <Brent.McL...
Date: 9/5/2013 8:00 am
Subject: Penrith Council's Submission: Draft Structure Plan BWSEA
Attachments: Covering Mayoral Letter.pdf; Draft Broader Western Sydney Employment Area A

ugust 2013 Submission Final.pdf; Draft Broader Western Sydney Employment Ar
ea August 2013 Submission Final.docx

Hi Bruce

Please find attached Penrith Council's submission on the draft Structure Plan for the Broader Western 
Sydney Employment Area.  A printed copy has been posted to you.  As requested please find 
attached a word version.

Kind regards

Schandel Jefferys
Senior Planner
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